Petition to the House of Commons — Electoral Reform

Whereas:
Electoral reform was a cornerstone of the current government's electoral campaign;

Canadians have waited patiently for the government to give a clear proposal as to how electoral reform will work;
No progress towards electoral reform has been made since the government was elected; and
e The government recently announced that they are breaking their campaign promise to ensure electoral reform.

We, the undersigned, supporters of electoral reform, call upon the Government of Canada to:
1. Immediately, declare its on-going commitment to ensuring the 2015 election be the last Federal Canadian election under the First-Past-The-Post system.

2. Clearly outline one or more proposals for how Canadian elections could operate once electoral reform is complete.
3. Outline a firm timeline for public consultation regarding the proposals mentioned above, detailing the proposed timeline until introduction before the House of Commons.

4. Outline a proposed timeline for the introduction of an electoral reform bill before the House of Commons, detailing the proposed timeline until passage into law.
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